
 

As someone who has worked with seniors for over 15 years, I strongly oppose HB 3838.  

HB 3838 undermines the ability to provide quality care to seniors by adding unnecessary bureaucratic 

layers to an already established framework, ultimately creating barriers that could harm the very 

individuals it aims to support.  

Key concerns are that the bill introduces; redundant oversight, increased administrative burden and the 

risk of rigid standards that could hinder caregivers’ ability to provide personalized care tailored to each 

senior’s unique needs.  

Show your caring support for seniors by voting NO on HB 3838.   


